From:

Sent: Sunday, 2 April 2023 7:18 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA 2022/0469

Categories: NBLPP

To whom it may concern,

| strongly object to this submitted development application on the following grounds. It is vastly out of character
with its neighbouring heritage building, Barrenjoey House and it is non-compliant with several building regulations.

Yours faithfully,

Penny Hunstead





